
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: June 20, 2024 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Nugget Saloon, LLC - Façade Program Expanded Scope of Work 

 

The Nugget Saloon LLC was entered into the Façade Program in November of 2015. As per the 
program guidelines the project was approved for $40,800.00 with a cap of $75,000.00.  The 
applicant now wishes to continue the façade repairs using the remaining funds of the program.  
The cost of the proposed repairs will be $15,665.10 and the reimbursable amount is 80% of the 
project cost for $12,532.00.  Currently there is $34,200.00 remaining on this grant. 

Staff has conducted a site visit to discuss the proposed scope of work and recommends 
approval of the additional funding request. 

Recommended Motion: 

Move to approve the Nugget Saloon LLC additional funding request for the façade repairs for 
cost totaling $12,532.00. 
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